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P resident’s Corner         
     This is the final message for the club’s 2021-22 
year and the year has been a good one. Covid seems 
to be down and the club has resumed all of the social 
and trail activities we are used to. We ran a     
fantastic number of runs and welcomed many new 

members. 
     Pending our budget meeting to be held April 6th it looks like the club is well financially and 
we can resume our donations to local causes. A committee will be announced after the financial 
meeting to be tasked with recommending to the board what good causes we should contribute 
to. The final budget for the 2021-22 season will be completed at the meeting and the  total 
Treasurer’s report will be sent to the membership  similar to previous years. Prior to       
publication this report will be audited by the past treasurer as required in the by-laws. 
     The board is always tasked with keeping a balanced budget and it was a challenge with 
rising costs and possible reduced membership to make the guesses necessary to keep the club 
healthy but I believe this board has done a superb job in this. 
     The awards meeting was a success and it was great to show our appreciation to the many 
committee chairs, trail leaders and board members. I was responsible for an error to the 
committee chairs and forgot the Adler’s for their great garage sale and I also forgot to award 
Willie Williams for her work as Historian and Steve Riley for his work with the by-laws. 
     It has come to my attention that after a recount, Tom Bunnell was tied with Mike     
Yahrmarkt for the most runs led and a jacket has been ordered for Tom. 
     I want to thank the club for voting Arlene and myself the 4 Wheelers of the Year. We 
truly appreciate the honor and we hope to contribute to the club at the same level this coming 
year. We could not have done it without the help of all the volunteers.  
     Speaking of volunteers, I want to thank the Perry’s for running the 50/50 table at the 
meeting and events and we appreciate Kurt and Cheryl Beach for volunteering to take over 
these duties. I will be contacting each committee member from the 2021-22 season regarding 
volunteering for the 2022-23 season. Jim Bowen is also stepping down from the PLA and Trail 
Leader Chairperson. Jim has led this for many years and his dedication is much appreciated. 
Steve Locantore has been elected to the Trail Leader position and Bill Roberds will take on the 
PLA tasks. 
     I have also learned that Past President Charles Leipart will be moving from our area. 
Charles and Geri have donated many hours in multiple functions for the club and has been the 
event chairman for many events. Charles got me started in volunteering for the club and their 
presence will be missed. 
     With the elections behind us the new board will get to work and will strive to continue to    
improve our fabulous club. We are always open to your suggestions. Please feel free to send 
any suggestions to the president@havasu4wheelers.org and I promise your input will be      
discussed at the board meetings, or better yet join us at a meeting. 
 
Here’s to a great new season. 
 
Chris Storm 
President 
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April 2022 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 
Jeff Hintgen 

2 
Howard Mathe 

Gail Sims 
 

 
3 4 5 

Kathlyne Speirs 
 

6 7 8 
Eileen Burns 

9 
Steve Edwards 

 

10 
 

11 
Frank Travis 

12 
Jim Gentry 

Dennis Kunster 

13 14 15 
Chuck Jackson 

16 

17 
Easter 

18 
Mike DelMonaco 

Susie Smith 

19 
Dave Bruno 

Dennis Gowey 
Norm Oschman 
Patti Schroeder 

20 
Vickie Welch 

21 22 23 
Scott Bare 

Susan Varner 

24 
Jean Eggerman 

25 
Mel Trudell 

26 27 
Sandy Palmer 

28 
Steve Perry 

29 
Kris Parent 

30 

If your Birthday or Anniversary is not 
listed or  listed on the wrong date, please  

let us know so we can correct our records.  
newsletter@havasu4wheelers.org 

Happy Birthday 

April 4th - Dale & Joji Finey 
April 6th - Kenneth & Sheila Young 

April 7th - Don & Doreen Bender 
April 7th - David & Mary Davis 
April 7th - Rob & Janis Estes 
April 8th - Bill & Sue Roberds 

April 14th - Bruce & Kathlyne Speirs 
April 16th - Mike & Lana DelMonaco 

April 16th - Jamie & Susan Varner 
April 17th - Joe & Cindy Egilske 

April 20th - Paul & Diane Wheatley 
April 23rd - Larry & Jan Santacroce 

April 26th - Don & Louise Flood 
April 27th - Stephen & Jayne Riley 
April 28th - Kurt & Cheryl Beach 
April 28th - Warren & Mary West 
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     50 PlusYears  

Don & Louse Flood 
67Years 

Joe & Cindy Egilske 
52 Years 

Bill & Sue Roberds 
50 Years 
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2022 HOT DOG RUN 
  The 2022 hot dog run was a great success. It was attended by 67 Jeeps, and a 135 
people. We consumed 320 hot dogs.                                                                                      
  The weather was perfect for a picnic in the desert! 
  There was one great surprise, the Main Mohave Wash and the West Mohave Wash was 
dragged the day before and the day we went. They were as smooth as I have ever seen 
them. It made the run very enjoyable and not the rough ride we all anticipated. I would 
like to thank Chris Loomis and Chuck Owen of the Havasu Grooming Group for a job well 
done. It was greatly appreciated. 
  I would also like to thank all the club members that came out, the cooks, the kitchen 
crew, the maintenance crew, Tom & Steve Bruno my co-chairmen, and all the run     
leaders for all they did to make this year’s run a success. 
  Hope to see you all next year. 
                                              Dave Bruno 



 

 

 

Upcoming Club Runs (1-5 rating) 
                                       
Hard A$$, 4.0………………………………….April 1st, 8:30am 
                                                                          Donnie Barton  
 
Mike’s Easy This N That, 3.25……………...April 6th, 8:30am 
                                                                        Mike Yahrmarkt   
 
Sleeping Princess, 3.75……………………...April 7th, 8:30am    
                                                                              Richard Gill 
 
Gypsum Mine, 3.25…………………………April 14th, 9:00am 
                                                                       Mike Yahrmarkt 
 
Hotel Rock Indian Ruins, 3.5 …...………...April 30th, 8:30am  
                                                                                  Bob Drew                                   
  
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                    
                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Note: Please be at the departure location  
20 minutes before the departure time. 

Call Trail Boss if you are unable to attend.                                                                                                                                       
     

Check the Havasu 4 Wheelers Website for updates and               
meet places on runs. 

www.havasu4wheelers.org 
 

Send Event / Run Pictures to the Newsletter Editor 
newsletter@havasu4wheelers.org 
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Other Club Happen’ns 
                                                                                                                                   
Morning  Coffee..……………............Mon-Fri 7:30-9:00am 
                                                         Old Schlotzsky’s , Gene Hobday  
                                                         
Chicken in the Park………………………...April 13th, 4:00pm 
                                                                  .               Jim Lund 
 
Ladies Luncheon…………………………..April 20th, 11:30am 
                                                 The Place to Be, Arlene Storm 
 
Trail Boss Meeting……………….………...April 25th, 9:00am 
                                       Genealogy Library, Steve Locantore 
 
H4W Board Meeting…………………..….April 25th, 10:30am 
                                             Genealogy Library, Chris Storm 
                                                    
Men’s Breakfast……………………………..April 28th,8:00am 
                                                      Bad Miguel's, Gary Wiskus 
 
H4W Membership Meeting………………..April 28th, 6:00pm  
                                                    Aquatic Center, Chris Storm 
 
Blanding Event…………………….……..April 30th to May1st 
                                                                                 Bob Drew 
 
Moab Event………………….....................May 1st to May 8th 
                                                             Ken & Sarah Corippo 
 
Sand Hollow Event……………...............May 9th to May 11th 
                                                                             Chris Storm 
 
 

 
 
 
   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please Note: Please be at the departure location  
20 minutes before the departure time. 

Call Trail Boss if you are unable to attend.                              
     

Check the Havasu 4 Wheelers Website for updates and               
meet places on runs. 

www.havasu4wheelers.org 
 

Send Event / Run Pictures to the Newsletter Editor 
newsletter@havasu4wheelers.org 
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During this time of challenges with social distancing 
and home self quarantine, we want to be sure members 
can still get the coveted H4W Merchandise from home. 
  
 Soooo:   You can now order your gear via email to: 

Hakala@havasu4wheelers.org 
  
Please Provide Style, Size, Color, Men’s or Women’s 

Or…..Paul & Carol will be available at the general   
meetings for sales 

  
Short or Long Sleeve T-Shirts  
Polo Shirts 
Tank Tops (Men’s Sizes Only) 
Hats 
Stickers 
 
We can work out arrangements for pickup 
We Still Have Plenty of Merchandise in Stock. 
You can also still shop at the General Meetings. 
 
 Paul & Carol Hakala 

The Hakala’s H4W “Club Stuff” 



 

 

Remember 
      If you have a 4 Wheeling picture, article, or a even a joke 
you’d like to share, please submit it to Tim & Patty Maskell, at: 
newsletter@havasu4wheelers.org. Please no flipped over         
vehicles, off-color jokes or insensitive dialog. We’re always  
looking for good stuff. 
 
Tim & Patty 
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2022 - 2023 Board Members Voted in at the  
March General Meeting on March 24th 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                
President   Chris Storm 

 
Vice President   Mark Adler 

 
Secretary   Doris Hirt 

 
Treasurer   Dana Adler 

 
Past President  Bill Roberds 

 
Membership Chair   Cheryl MacLean 

 
  Run Chair   Steve Locantore 

 
 

Members at Large  
 

Dave Blake 
Steve Hirt 

 
Havasu 4 Wheeler 

Of  the Year 
2022-2023  

Chris and Arlene Storm 
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Proposed By-Laws Change 
To be voted on at the May General Meeting 

Appendix B 
SAFETY REGULATIONS 
OLD 

4. A fire extinguisher shall be in every vehicle. 
 
NEW 

 
4.  Each vehicle will be required to have a securely mounted 5 lb. fire extinguisher, dry chemical class A B C. 

Ladies Luncheon 3/16/2022 Arlene Storm 
28 ladies showed up for lunch at Casa Serrano. Peggy Sherman won the $10 and        
Jan Santacroce won the potholder and dish towel. 
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2021-2022 Run Leaders who ran two or 
more runs, (Shirts) 

Awards Night at the March General Meeting 
126 members attended to vote on new board members and receive awards 
for services in the 2021-2022 season. We also found out who was voted  
Havasu 4-Wheeler of  the year, see page 7 for new board members. Here are 
a few pics from the meeting. 

2021-2022 Board Members plus Web 
Masters and Newsletter Editors  Our 2021-2022 Run Leaders 

2021-2022 Run Leaders who ran at least one run. 
Bob Drew, Bill Roberds, Kris Winchak, Donnie Barton, Darryld Kautzmann, Dave Blake,                  

Rodger Melton, Tom Bunnell, Ladell Olson, Mike Yahrmarkt, Rob Glumack, Mike MacLean, Jim Bowen      
Steve Locantore, Ken Corippo, Steve Riley, Larry Sanberg, Cris Storm, Loren Bruns, Ray Harvey, 

Mark Adler, Willie Williams, and Gary Wiskus.  

2021-2022 Run Leaderswho ran 
the most runs, (Jackets) 

Mike Yahrmarkt and Tom Bunnell 
Tied 



 

 

Trail Talk                                                                         - 10 -                                                                   April   2022 

2020-2021 H4W of the Year  
Tim & Pat Maskell to 

  2021-2022 H4w Of the Year 
Chris & Arlene Storm 

2021-2022 Committee Members 

Members Collect Their Awards 

Bill Roberds 

Roger Allen 

Debbie Gleadle 

Cheryl MacLean 
Doris Hirt Jim Bowen 

Arlene Storm & Dave Bruno 

Dave Blake 

Steve Hirt Willie Williams 

Tim & Pat 
Maskell 

Chris Storm Steve Locantore 

Dana Adler 
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     This Time There Were 3 Members Who 
Received the No Bell Award: 
 
1) At a ten one hundred stop, Melba      

Olsen took the time to do some trail 
maintenance so her fellow drivers 
didn’t get any desert pinstriping. 

      Trish Reister 
 
2) On a run, Jack & Eileen Burns towed 

the McCue’s broken Jeep back to the   
air-up. 

      Sue McCue 
 
3) On another run, Paul Hakala got the          
      Hirt’s Jeep moving again by sticking  
      his hand up to the hot transfer case 
      to shift it into gear. 
      Steve Hirt 
 
This happens on the trail all the time. It’s 
good to know that if you have trouble on 
the trail, you can count on your trail    
mates to assist you if something goes 
wrong. Great job all! 
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Highway Clean-up   
3/16/2022 Steve Locantore 

 
28 Members showed up to clean our two mile swatch of       
highway 95. It wasn’t too bad and having a lot of members kept 

Last month it was reported that 
Larry Sanberg got his Silver 
Badge. Well the guy standing 
next to him (Mike Yahrmarkt), 
also received his Silver        
Membership Badge that night.  
Congratulations Mike           
Yahrmarkt you mean a lot to us. 



 

 

Trail Talk                                                                         - 15 -                                                                   April   2022                   

Cerbat Crest 
Rob Glumack 3/1/2022 

 
     Rob and Patti Glumack lead us to Cerbat Crest on Tuesday March 1st with a         
wonderfully rocky trail past many mines. Rob did need some special help from Paul, 
Jack, and Rick to help him out of a wash that rudely gave way on him.  We finished the 
day at Rickety Cricket in Kingman for beer and pizza. 
Bruce Freiman 
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Pizza in the Park 
3/23/2022 Sue & Garnett Collins 

136 members attended who ate 43 pizzas with salad and desserts and it 
was good! And…...It was Tom Bunnell’s birthday 

Boss 
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Cottonwood Trail to Bar IL 
Rodger Melton 3/3/2022 

 
     12 Jeeps met at the interstate then ran to exit 20 for air down.  After 11 miles we          
entered trails that led into the mountains.   
     All the members enjoyed an easy scenic run.  By 1:30 we had tires pumping up.  Thanks 
to Rob Glumack for tail gunning! 
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Copper Basin-Earp Falls 
Dave Blake  3/25/2022 
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Swansea 
Willie Williams  3/14/2022 
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San Francisco Mine / Cedar 
Rob Glumack  3/30/2022 
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Suzanne Marie (Petersen) Strong 

Huehns Funeral Home & Crematory  

December 5, 1942 ~ March 6, 2022 (age 79) 

Obituary 
     Suzanne Marie Strong, 79, of Sturgeon Bay, passed away on Sunday, March 6, 2022 with 
her loving husband by her side. 
     She was born December 5, 1942 in Sturgeon Bay, daughter of the late Arnold Charles and 
Alice Marian (Birmingham) Petersen. After her mom’s passing, Sue was adopted by Gail     
Catherine (Dachelet) Petersen. She graduated from Sturgeon Bay High School prior to attending 
the University of Wisconsin – Oshkosh. Sue worked as an Office and Transportation Manager 
for A&A Manufacturing in New Berlin for 20 years. She then worked as a flight attendant for  
Midwest Airlines for 11 years until her retirement in 2002. Sue was united in marriage with John 
Kenneth Strong in 2001 at Divine Redeemer Lutheran Church in Hartland. The couple lived a life 
full of adventure. They enjoyed off-roading with their Jeep, hiking, fishing, and boating. They  
visited nearly every National Park from Wisconsin to the West Coast. They were sight stewards 
in Arizona and members of Havasu 4 Wheelers and Havasu Hikers. For several years, they  
wintered in Arizona and spent their summers on the boat, traveling between Milwaukee and 
Door County. They moved to Door County full time in 2018. 
     Sue will be missed by her husband, John; children, Kirk (Marcia) Hanratty, Kim (Dennis) 
Doyle, Christle Jensen, and Brandon (Leah) Strong; grandchildren, Kyle (Katie) and Max      
Hanratty, Taylor (Taylor) Loeffler and Matthew Doyle, Maquel (fiancée, Shane Maloney) and 
Mariah Jensen, and Claire, Charlie, and Jack Strong; mom, Gail Petersen; brother-in-law, Greg 
Strong; sisters-in-law, Vicki (Jerome) Bobb and Darlene Strong; and many nieces, nephews, 
and friends. 
     She was preceded in death by her parents, Arnold and Alice Petersen; sister, Kaye Petersen; 
and brothers-in-law, Duane and Keith Strong. 
     A private Celebration of Life will be held in Sue’s honor. 
     Huehns Funeral Home, Inc. & Door County Crematory LLC of Sturgeon Bay are assisting the 
family. Expressions of sympathy, memories, and photos of Sue may be shared with her family 
through her tribute page at www.huehnsfuneralhome.com. 
 
Submitted by Jim Bowen 
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333 Lake Havasu Ave    928-453-8339 
Lake Havasu City, AZ  86403 
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“Sunshine” 
 

If you know of anyone in 
the club who might need 

some cheering up,    
please contact Cindy 

Egilske at 
slickski1@yahoo.com 

She  will  be  happy to send 
cards  

on behalf of the entire  
Havasu 4 Wheelers       

membership.  
 

Charles & Geri Leipart 
      We wish a fond farewell to our active members Charles & Geri 
Leipart and wish them well in their new home in Henderson, NV. 
     They joined the club in Jan. 2004 and were active over these many 
years.  Charles served as Pres., in 2009 – 2010 and again in 2018 – 
2019 plus served on the Board on 2 other occasions and was in 
charge of CNO officially and unofficially.  The unofficial part came into 
play when the heat of the summer was upon us, they felt the club 
members would still like to get together, so they took it upon themselves to organize a 
CNO.  Due to desire to be active and spur friendship in the club he was awarded                
“4 Wheeler of the Year” in 2007.  Behind every great man is a women and Geri was always 
there to support him and was also very   active in the behind the scene events like the   
Turkey Roast and Award Banquets and probably several more. 
     We all remember the 5 out of area jeep outing (Tombstone & Cottonwood) that he put 
on for the club.  He didn’t limit his participation to out of town events and lead many runs 
for the club.  Whenever he lead a run with Bill Mitchell as his co-pilot you could always be 
guaranteed a fun run with a few turn arounds, territory not seen before and a lot of              
laughter. 
     Charles & Geri always had a smile and made you feel like a friend.  They will both be 
missed.  Now if you are ever in Henderson and see a fellow walking down the street with a 
fluorescent green shoe lace on one shoe and fluorescent orange on the other shoe it’s 
probably Charles. 

Submitted by Willie Williams  

Cards Sent to Members Last 
Month 

 
Sharon Weech Get Well 
John Harp  Get Well 
John Strong  Sympathy 
 
Cindy Egilske 
 



 

 

 

March 50/50 
Winner was: 

     
         Sharon 
        Weech      

                 
$162.00       
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 Kurt & Cheryl            
Beach 

 
Don't forget to 
buy your 50/50 

tickets at the next                                                                                                                   
meeting 

     The Men’s Breakfast at Bad Miguel’s 
had 28 members attend with AG Fidler       
winning the $10 bucks. For the new men 
in the club, this is a good way to meet the 
guys you’ll end up on the trail with. Lots 
of stories, some of them true, great food, 
and great service. If you do decide to 
come, remember if you get there after 
7:30 you might not find a seat. Come join 
us on the 4th Thursday of the month.  
 
Gary Wiskus 

Planet Mine 
3/7/2022 
Willie Williams 
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~ SHOP Lake HAVASU City ~ 

 

DIZCLAIMER   
 

Spellum  errurrrs, mizpelled namez & 
mizuse of Ingalish  are  the                
responsibilite of Spell Chuck & the 
board of directors who push to got thiz 
thing out on time. The editors ‘aint 
gon’na  be  held  liable. If,  in  readin  
this  newsletter,  you  get  the  message, 
be satisfied with what ya got!     
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Havasu 4 Wheelers 
Monthly meetings are held the 4th Thursday of the month starting 

at 6:00pm at: 
The Aquatic Center 

Relics & Rods Half Hall 
Lake Havasu City, Arizona 

 
 

2022 / 2023 Executive Officers: 
 

President……………………………………………………..…...….…………….Chris Storm 
Vice President……………………….…………….…..……...……………….Mark Adler 
Secretary……….…………..…………………………………………......................Doris Hirt 
Treasurer……..…………………............................................................Dana Adler 

Voting Members: 
 

At Large………………………..Bill Roberds - Past President  
Cheryl MacLean - Membership Chair                           

Steve Locantore-Run Chair                         
                                  Dave Blake 
                                  Steve Hirt                 
                                  Committees: 
Advertising…………………………………………………...………………………..Steve Hirt 
By-Laws…………………………………………….……...…………..……………....Steve Riley 
Cartographer……………………………………………….……………………..Bob Scholl 
Chicken in the Park……………………………...………Jim & Janet Lund 
Cooks Night Out………………………………………………………….Arlene Storm 
Desert Clean-up……………………………………………………………....Dave Blake 
50/50…………………………………………………………………Kurt & Cheryl Beach 
Highway Clean-up……………………………………………….Steve Locantore 
Historian……………………………………………………………………….Willie Williams 
Holiday Party………………………………………………………………...Arlene Storm 
H4W Facebook…………………………………………………………………..Carl Gibbs 
Hot Dog Run…………………………………………………………………….Dave Bruno 
Ladies Luncheon………………………………………………………….Arlene Storm 
Men’s Breakfast……………………………………………………………..Gary Wiskus 
Merchandise……………………………………….............Paul & Carol Hakala 
Moab………………………………………………………………..Ken & Sarah Corippo 
Newsletter…………….……………………………………............Tim & Pat Maskell 
Pizza in the Park………………………….………….Garnett & Sue Collins 
Public Land Access………………….…………..……………………..Bill Roberds 
Safety………………………………………………………..……...……………..Mike MacLean 
Sunshine…………………………………………..…..….……...…..………….Cindy Egilske 
Toy Drive……………………………………………………..Allen & Janeice Steele 
Turkey Roast…………………….…………………………………………………...Doris Hirt 
Veteran’s Parade……………………………………Allen & Janeice Steele 
Webmaster…………………..…………….Roger Allen & Debbie Gleadle 
Yard Sale…………………………………………………………...Mark & Dana Adler 
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Mon - Fri 
8 - 6 

Saturday - 8 - 5 
Sunday - 9 - 3 



 

 

 A HAVASU 4 WHEELERS 2015 PUBLICATION                                                                                                                                                      LAKE HAVASU CITY, ARIZONA                             

HAVASU 4 WHEELERS, PROUD MEMBERS 

RATING DESCRIPTION 

1 EASIEST: Passable by stock vehicles. Gentle fairly wide grades. 

2 EASY: Use of 2 wheel and some 4-wheel drive.  Trail may have some rocks, loose road surface, and ruts but a reasonable line for driving. 

3 EASIEST MODERATE: 4-wheel drive with aggressive tire treads. Expect a rough road with rocks and sand that requires lower tire pressure. 
Substantial sections of single lane. 

3¼ MODERATE: Some 4 wheel driving experience needed. Same as above with some use of high and low range gearing. These trails have a 
rough,  rutted surface, rocks and deep sand. Sections may be steep enough to cause traction problems, narrow shelf roads with steep drop
-offs and tight clearance between rocks. 

3½ HARDER MODERATE: For experienced drivers. At least a 2” lift and 33’ tires with aggressive tire tread, one locked differential, high and low 
range gearing.  Potentially dangerous, large rocks, ruts, steep slopes, loose surface and narrow clearances that need to be negotiated. 

 

- Mandatory Vehicle Equipment - All vehicles on H4W runs must be 4-wheel drive & equipped with a CB radio, fire         
extinguisher, first aid kit, tow straps, and front and rear tow hooks or safe hitching point ….. all in working order. 

3¾ HARDEST MODERATE: Skilled experienced drivers only. Same as above with both differentials locked, some strapping/winching. Very 
challenging sections, extremely steep grades, loose surfaces, large rocks, deep ruts and tight clearances. 

4 DIFFICULT: Highly skilled experienced drivers only. Same as above with belly up, 4 to 1 transfer case or equivalent, skid plates, beefed up 
axles and suspension system. Probable strapping/winching. Vehicle width and wheelbase should be considered. Possible body damage. 

5 HARD:  All of the above. Probable body damage. 

Havasu Four Wheelers 
  PO Box 1486 
    Lake Havasu City, AZ. 86405 

 
                   Label 

PRSRT STD 

PERMIT NO. 235 


